
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Newsletter    
March 2019 

Please Contact the Water District 
immediately in case of a  

water leak.  
 

District Operations Manager 

We are very happy to have our new 
Operator, Michael Wolf, on the team. He is 
doing a great job learning our treatment 
and distribution systems. Michael brings a 

lot of experience and expertise to IHWD. He 
looks forward to getting to know our 
customers and hopefully relocating to our 
wonderful community.  
 
If you see Michael in the white District 
truck, please say hello or give him a wave.  

 
 
 
 

Our Most Important Resource 

 

Randy Evans Retiring 

After 46 years to the day, Randy will be 
retiring at the end of March.  
 
To help Randy celebrate, we are planning a 
party on Friday evening 4/5/2019. Please 
watch for details posted online and at the 
post office.  Come help us say thank you to 
Randy for his years of service.  
 
Congratulations Randy – we wish Randy the 
best in this new chapter!  

Water Leak Update 

We are happy to report that 2 leaks have been found, are being repaired, and the tanks are 
refilling.  
 
There have been 4 leaks since 1/1/2019. Many of these leaks could have been repaired earlier 
if water issues had not been dismissed.  We need your help – please report any water that you 
see even if you think it might be run-off. It is important for us to check on each water situation 
so that we can catch things in the early stages.  
 
A big THANK YOU to our customers who have helped by conserving water. With your help we 
were able to avoid another loss in pressure this week.  


